
EFOMP – Working Group Policy Statement 21:

“The role of the Medical Physicist in the management of
medical laser sources”

After a successful call for nominations for members to create a Working Group
(WG) to establish Policy Statement 21: “The role of the Medical Physicist in the
management of medical laser sources”, EFOMP governing committee is proud to
announce, that the final composition was approved according to EFOMP
procedures.

The WG is ready to operate under EFOMP Professional Matters Committee from
July 2024 to July 2026. The chair of the WG is Mani Manivannan (United Kingdom).

The composition of the WG is as follows:

Name Role NMO (Country)
Mani Manivannan Chair United Kingdom
Ronald Sroka Member Germany
Susie Clarke Member United Kingdom
Jonna Wilén Member Sweden
Ana Isabel Gómez Varela Member Spain
Rudolf Marius Verdaasdonk Member Netherlands
Michelangelo Biondi Member Italy
Caroline Banahan Member Ireland
Mihaela Ivanova Member Bulgaria
Efi Koutsouveli Member Greece

Name Role NMO
Jesús Tornero López Consultant Spain
Emer Kenny Consultant Ireland
Franca Foppiano Consultant Italy



Name Role NMO
Nolan Vella Observer Malta
Andreas Springer Observer Austria

“Members” identifies the active core of the WG. Other participants are indicated as
“consultants” or “observers”. The selection is made considering the experience in
the activities for which the WG is created.

The chair of the Working Group will make contact with all members in the coming
weeks to arrange the first meeting of this working group. Thank you for your active
support to all EFOMP activities.

Best regards,

Efi Koutsouveli Brenda Byrne
President EFOMP Secretary General EFOMP


